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Thank you for praying  the new term has started well and the first year 

students are settling into college life. First assignment deadlines are close and there is an 
atmosphere of intense study in the library. We have had to 
set up an additional study area in one of the classrooms to 
cope with the need for extra study space. With 33  
full-time students plus all the additional part-timers, staff 
and visitors, the building is very busy. At coffee break and 
lunch time it’s just about possible to get a seat in the 
cafeteria! (But even harder to get a car parking space) 

 

 

 

 

Continue to pray for all three years as they 
integrate well together.  

 

 

PRAYER BREAKFAST MAGHERAFELT 

During September the Magherafelt Church hosted a 
prayer breakfast. Thank you to all who came and to all 
who cooked (especially Joshua) a wonderful breakfast  
(including cake!) for us.  

 

EVANGELISM TEAMS 

Cavan, Carryduff, Grove (Belfast) and Castlederg Baptist Churches will be hosting teams from 
18th-24th October. Pray for the teams. These are great opportunities for 
service and learning. Pray for the students and the churches to be 
encouraged and built up in their faith and for people to be reached with the 
Gospel.  

 

PraISE - give thanks for the excellent start to the new academic year  

Pray - for the challenge of assignments for students 

- for the evangelism teams 
 


